
Pink  is  Pregnant  with
Husband, Carey Hart

In a black Janey Lopaty Vintage Couture dress, Pink graced the
red carpet at the American Music Awards over the weekend,
right after announcing her pregnancy on the Ellen DeGeneres
Show. Standing with husband, Carey Hart who lovingly patted
her growing bump, it’s evident that the couple is overjoyed
with the news, according to Us Weekly. Pink told reporters,
“I’m feeling great! Hungry!” But before you contemplate the
possibility of a surprise pregnancy, Pink clarified saying, “I
worked for it. It was not an ‘Oops.”

What are unique ways to celebrate your pregnancy? Cupid’s
Advice:

With only nine months to enjoy pregnancy, here are some ways
to commemorate this special time:
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1. B is for belly: Alanis Morissette shared a way to remember
her pregnancy by tweeting a picture of her henna-covered baby
bump. Other bump-related ways to remember include a belly
cast, nude professional photos or belly painting.

2. V is for videotape: A beautiful gift that can one day be
shared  with  your  baby  is  a  recording,  which  follows  your
pregnancy from start to finish. Document the growth of your
bump, how you and your partner are feeling and hopes and
expectations!

3. S is for surprise: A way to let friends and family know
your exciting news is to gather them around for a group photo.
Ask everyone to say, “Jenny’s pregnant!” for the camera, and
the stunned faces will last for years.

 


